Town of Truro
Zoning Board of Appeals

Notice of Public Hearing

On Monday. May 20, 2019, the Truro Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing at Truro
Town Hall, 24 Town Hall Road, Truro, at 6:00 pm on the following:

2019-003/ZBA — Ellen and Emily Lanigan, for property located at 588 Shore Road (Map 5,
Parcel 20). Applicant seeks a Special Permit with reference to Section 30.7A of the Truro Zoning
Bylaw for the construction of a seven (7) foot, nine (9) inch addition to the front of an existing
non-conforming dwelling.

Copies of the application and plans are available for review in the Planning Department Office, 24
Town Hall Road, Truro.

Bertram Perkel,
Chairman

Office of Town Clerk
Treasurer — Tax Collector
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